Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Deepwater Horizon Restoration and Planning Support

The Department of Environmental Protection is requesting responses from qualified vendors to provide professional environmental consulting services to assist with natural resource restoration activities related to the 2010 Deepwater Horizon Gulf of Mexico oil spill.

NOTICE OF Request for Proposal: On behalf of the Florida Department of Environmental Protection, the Procurement Office is soliciting formal, competitive, sealed bids from contractors for bid number 2019002 for Deepwater Horizon Restoration and Planning Support.

The Department will post notice of any changes or additional meeting(s) on the Vendor Bid System (VBS) in accordance with subsection 287.042(3), Florida Statutes, and will not re-advertise any notice in the Florida Administrative Register (FAR). Access the VBS at: http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.main_menu
